
2/19/13  Page 1 of 1 
13-0242 
 

 
                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #13-0242   
 REGULAR MEETING 
 

 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Lee Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: February 19, 2013 
  
TITLE: Motion to approve the purchase of an International Terrastar truck – 

Florida Sheriff’s Association contract 12-10-0905 - $59,717 
 

 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission approve the purchase of one 2013 
International Terrastar truck using the Florida Sheriff’s Association contract 12-10-0905 
from Navistar, Inc. c/o Rechtien International Trucks, Inc., in the amount of $59,717. 
 
Background 
The Fire Rescue Department requires an International Terrastar truck to fulfill its 
Chemical, Biological, Radiation, Nuclear, and Explosive (CBRNE) mission 
responsibilities. The acquisition of this vehicle meets the requirements needed for the 
Homeland Security/Metropolitan Medical Response Systems (MMRS) target 
capabilities. 
 
With the addition of this vehicle to our fleet, the Fire Rescue Department will derive a 
primary and secondary benefit by utilizing this vehicle to tow our MMRS/Chempack 
Trailers and assist in transporting extra materials. 
  
Resource Impact 
There will be a fiscal impact to the City in the amount of $59,717. 

FUNDS AVAILABILTY LOCATION:      

FY FUND 
SUB 

FUND FUND NAME INDEX # INDEX NAME 
SUB OBJ 

# 
SUBOBJECT 

NAME  AMOUNT  

2013  129  01 

 Misc 
Federal/State/County 

Grants GMMRS12 

FY2010 Metropolitan 
Medical Response 

System   6416  Vehicles $59,717.00   

       TOTAL $59,717.00 

 

 
Prepared by: Robert McKenney, Procurement Specialist II 
 Carrie Keohane, Administrative Assistant I 
Department Director:  Albert J. Carbon, P.E., Public Works 


